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 French Gulch-Whiskeytown School  

SCHOOL PICTURE DAY 

Still waiting for paper work on this. November 9 is the big day.  

LAST CALL ON HOTSPOTS 

We have 4 requests for hot spots. An order will be placed on Tuesday, November 2. If 

you are still interested, you must let the school know immediately so that we can add 

your information onto the order.  

FREE WEBINAR TOMORROW NIGHT 

Supporting Your Children During an Uncertain School Year: Tips for Managing Anxiety 

Parent Webinar   Please see the attached flyer on this event. Sorry for the last notice it 

was just received.  It airs at 6:00 pm November 2. 

VETERANS DAY  NO SCHOOL NOVEMBER !! 

Veterans Day is Thursday, November 11. This is a national 

holiday. School will not be in session. On Wednesday, November 

10, FGWS staff and students will clean up the local cemetery and place flags on the 

gravesites of local veterans.  SCHOOL IS IN SESSION ON NOV 12 

Halloween at FGWS was wonderful. Thank you for the more 

than generous donations for the cakewalk. Thank you Lesley 

Pearson for the annual legendary donut 

eating challenge!      

  

BOARD MEETING TOMORROW 

NOVEMBER 2 at 5:00 pm 

 

  

  
Upcoming Events 

 
 NOVEMBER 2 

October 11 Board Meeting resumed 
5:00 pm 

 
NOVEMBER 8-12 

Parent Conferences minimum days 
all week 1:35 dismissal 

 
NOVEMBER 9 

Picture Day (more info coming) 

 

LUNCH MENU 

 
Menu for Oct 25-29 

Monday: Beefy Nachos, refried 

beans, salsa and fruit 

Tuesday: Cheeseburger, curly 

fries, oranges and peas 

Wednesday: Chicken Nuggets, 

Fritos, roasted broccoli & apples 

Thursday: Tuna Salad Sandwich, 

baby carrots, macaroni salad and a 

banana 

Friday: Pepperoni Pizza, mixed 

greens salad, cherry tomatoes and 

pineapple 

 Milk served at every meal 

 

 

 
 
 

FGWS Parents and Guardians: Mrs Swayne and Ms Hill have already begun 

scheduling parent conferences for the week of November 8. We know that 

things come up and sometimes an unforeseen conflict will arise. If you are 

running late or need to cancel, please let the teachers know. A text message or 

phone call is appreciated. Teachers will go over your student’s academic 

progress over the last trimester as well as share state testing results from last 

spring for current grades 4-8.  Both teachers are especially accommodating in 

finding a conference time that will meet your schedule. Keeping active and 

open lines of communication between home and school is a vital piece of 

student success. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                         


